
 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

scottishwater.co.uk/LochNess 
Follow us 

We are carrying out work 
to take care of the water 
supply in Fort Augustus 
and Glenmoriston 
Two sections of the Great Glen Way are currently closed due to essential work 
that is being carried out by Scottish Water. Due to this work being carried out, 
sections of the path have to be closed in the interests of safety. 

Main Map – The map opposite shows the areas closed and alternative routes 
in place. 

Map 1 – Between Fort Augustus and Allt na Criche, please use the alternative 
route of Allt na Criche trail to connect to the Great Glen Way High Route. 

Map 2 – Between Allt na Criche and Invermoriston, a signposted diversion 
is in place following the Great Glen Way High Route in both directions. 

Pipe laying work in the Great Glen Way is due to be complete in Spring 2019. 
All areas of the Great Glen Way will be re-opened during main 
school holiday periods. 

We hope that you enjoy your walk and would like to 
thank you for your patience and understanding while 
we complete this work. 
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The Great Glen Way Low Route closed 
to Allt na Criche. Diversion in place via 
the Great Glen Way High Route. 
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